
VICTORIAN RACING PIGEON UNION TRANSPORT SALES FOR 2023 SEASON 

                                                                                               
 

Two Sales as fund raisers for the VRPU 2023 transport. 

Dates: 1. Friday 16th December 2022 and 2. Friday 3rd February 2023 

Penning to commence from 6.00pm with sale to start at 8.00pm 

All VRPU members are asked to donate two (2) squeakers to the sale to help raise 
money towards reducing rising transport costs in the 2023 season. Alternatively 
you can donate any age birds for the sale as a fund raiser.  

Starting price $20.00. All squeakers or any aged bird must be vaccinated for PMV 
1st shot. 

This sale is also open to all other Federation flyers who may wish to donate a 
pigeon/s to assist the VRPU in their fund raising. All funds raised will be 
allocated to the VRPU 2023 transport to assist the VRPU members. Your 
donations would be very much appreciated. 

Conditions: 

1.VRPU members are encouraged to donate two (2) birds to the sale or 
alternatively any aged bird. 
2. For VRPU members to be eligible for a discount their birds must be sold. 
3. We are unable to accept pledges. 
4. A VRPU member is only eligible for a discount from the funds raised at the 
sale if they have donated two (2) birds and both these birds are sold. 
5. Members simply purchasing birds only are not eligible for a discount on 
transport in season 2023. 
6. Members will be given the opportunity to buy their own bird/birds back at 
the starting price if the birds are not sold at the sale. 
7. If Birds do not sell & the owner does not wish to buy them back at the 
starting price, then they will be ineligible to receive a discount on transport 
for their owner in season 2023. 
8. The VRPU is unable to take responsibility for any birds not sold. 
9. It is the owner’s responsibility to arrange for all birds not sold to be 
removed from the VRPU rooms that night.                                                        
10. All birds from other Federations are donations only and monies raised 
will go to the VRPU 2023 Transport to assist the VRPU members.  


